
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Anthony Moloney, Annie Hyde, Kathleen Hayes, Maria Baker, Norman Martyn, Jessie Bishop,

 Piera Jankunas, Grace Keefe, Rosemary Frost, James Long, Edward Johnson, Winifride Bendle, Josephine Barton, Peter Commins, Gladys Briden and Deacon Geoffrey Piper.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Maisie Burke, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, 
Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

 Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes,
 Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott, Brendan O’Connor, 
Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power, Fr David Prior, Glynn Sandy,
Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, 
Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
RIP – We pray for all those who have died and entered into eternal life:
Margaret Harries aged 93 years
Her body will be received into the church on Wednesday 11th April at 5pm and  

Her funeral Mass will take place on Thursday 12th April at 11am

also pray for families and friends who have lost loved ones that they may

find strength in God to bear their loss.
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 17th /18th March 
Envelopes: £353.42      Cash: £311.80      Standing Orders to 5th January £2,081.52 

Easter Sunday Collections at the Easter Vigil and Easter Sunday Masses, the collection is for your priest. Together with Christmas this forms the main part of his yearly income. 

Bible Alive Easter edition is available at the back of the Church priced £ 2.25
Gift Aid Envelopes for the new tax year are available for collection from the Church Porch.

Easter Lilies We have the custom of adorning the church with lilies and flowers during the Easter Octave and Season. If you would like to donate a lily for the decoration of the church, in memory of a deceased loved-one, please put £2 in an envelope marked Easter Lily with the name of the person to be remembered and post through the Presbytery door. They will be prayed for in the Easter Offices.
Help Needed If you can spare a few hours once a month to help clean the church it would be much appreciated. Cleaning is done every Thursday morning on a rota basis. If you think you can help, please call Maria on 01708 736726/07940495012

Preparation for the Sacrament of Baptism If any parishioner would like to join the Baptism team (Annette Bacon & Colin Smith) to help prepare families for this important start in life for their children, please contact Fr Tom.

Car Park Permits Application forms for permits for the new tax year 2018/2019 are available in the porch. A reminder that the car park is not for overnight use or for leaving the car while at work. 

Walsingham House at Abbotswick – come and see! The refurbished House is now open, and we love receiving visitors to enjoy the grounds and chapel. You will find pictures and information at www.bcys.net/WHabbotswick. The date of the “official opening” is Saturday September 1st, when you are very welcome to Midday Mass with Bishop Alan, and then to stay for the afternoon, enjoying the beautiful grounds. Do save the date!

Service of Healing Prayer at St. Joseph's Church, Upminster. Tuesday 3rd April at 8pm. For details contact Richard & Frances Healy 01708 250717
Walsingham House at Abbotswick – support our fundraising. Over £320,000 has been raised, including £90,000 from parish collections and parishioners’ donations. Thank you. There is £200,000 left to raise – if 500 people each donated £400, our refurbishment debt would be cleared. Could you do that? Every penny is being invested in our young people, and in Abbotswick as a house open to all. Contact Frdominic@dioceseofbrentwood.org, call 01277 373959, post cheques to Walsingham House at Abbotswick, Navestock Side, Brentwood, Essex CM14 5SH, or look at www.bcys.net/WHabbotswick/donations to make an online donation. 

Mass for Migrants, Monday 7th May (Bank Holiday Monday), 11am, Southwark Cathedral. For decades the Church has welcomed people from many shores, and this Mass celebrates the international diversity of our congregations. Celebrated by the Archbishop of Southwark, with our own Bishop Alan, this Mass is full of joy. All are welcome. More details on the poster at the back of the church.
Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society has several charity places for The Vitality London 10K run on Monday 28th May 2018.  For each place, we ask for a registration fee of £30 and a pledge to raise a minimum sponsorship of £200.  For further information, please contact Julie at jabbott@bccs.org.uk or 07912 277413

The Palmer Catholic Academy, Seven Kings requires a Headteacher from January 2019. Please see website for details. www.tpc.academy 
St. Helen’s Catholic Infant School, Brentwood require a full time Caretaker. Please see school website for details  www.st-helens-inf.essex.sch.uk
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This Week in Church 

Holy Saturday 31st   
7.30pm
The Paschal Vigil




For the Newly Baptised

Easter Sunday 1st        
9.30am
Frank Mack RIP (Hartigan) 


11.30am      The People of the Parish

Monday 2nd         
12noon 
Norman Martyn & Soledad Rebellion RIP (Martyn)
Tuesday 3rd       
12noon 
Holy Souls (HSB)  
Wednesday 4th 


12.15pm
Arthur Elliott (Foundation) 

 
Thursday 5th     
 
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion   
Friday 6th          

10.00am 
Canon Anthony McKenty RIP (O’Sullivan)    

Saturday 7th    

6.30pm  Eileen Dunne & Dec’d members of Woulfe Family (Kelly) 
Sunday 8th  
       
9.30am
The People of the Parish 


11.30am      Ints of Maria Crane (Tom) 
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
             Travelling Chalice                                                                            Collectors Rota
Please return the Chalice BEFORE           

 the next person is scheduled to collect it             
6.30pm                     9.30am                       11.30am

31st /1st 
April          Edith Chime           9.30am    Gordon & Dermot    Vicky & Julie                        Tony & Antonella

7th /8th April            Chris Miners           9.30am    Michael & Anne      Lennox & John Omokore     Andy & Christian
14th /15th April        Isabelle Bzheta      9.30am
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Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 
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We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose 
The Resurrection of the Lord (B)

1st April 2018 
Each one of our four canonical gospels ends with stories of the discovery of the empty tomb and accounts of appearances of the risen Jesus. Throughout the first week of the Easter period the gospel at Mass is taken from this material. Today we read John's account of the discovery of the empty tomb. The account gives a prominent role to Mary Magdalene, who becomes known by Christians as 'the apostle to the apostles'. It is she who discovers the empty tomb and passes on the news. Why is it empty? She will know why when Jesus appears to her later in the chapter. The disciple whom Jesus loves, thought to be the author of the account, is convinced of the resurrection without even seeing the risen Jesus. It is sufficient for him to see that the body of Jesus no longer lies in the tomb. The later appearance of Jesus to the eleven disciples will confirm what he already knows. Christian faith proclaims: 
'Christ has died! Christ is risen! Christ will come again!'
Without the resurrection, the real rising of Jesus to new life in a transformed and glorified body, there would be no good news to proclaim. The God of love is more powerful than death and sin, and God has shown this in raising Jesus, who became a victim of sin, to the life of the resurrection. The world is in dire need of news that is true, amid so many messages which are false, undermining and deceptive. True hope lies in the God who raised Jesus from the dead.            
